
From: gailwolff2013
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 3:43 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Gulf Island Protection 
 

 

To whom it may concern. I Gail Wolff of Gabriola Island want to voice my opinion that the 

Trust policy statement must make a top priority to protect the natural environment of the Gulf 

Islands. We are blessed to have an extraordinary beautiful islands that must be protected. No opt 

out other statements in other policies allowing otherwise. Also no more zoning that could 

potentially decrease the quantity or quality of existing fresh water supplies or affect the overall 

ecosystem health.  

 

 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 


